Selectmens Meeting September17, 1984
Meeting opened with the Flag Salute, all Selectmen Fresent.

Mr. Reynolds, Rte 31, was in again about his Current Use. He did rot sell
his property.

-

Mr. Rod Zwerner came to discuss replacements on the Conservation Board.

Clark Craig , Rcad Agent, czme and said he had been workinc on Figh Street.

the tarring cf West Street will be dore in the near future. He also told
Ls that the gear for the grader is nct ready and that he does not know when
it will be. The price of the gear alore will be$465.0C.

The Selectmen voted not to let out Town equipment to lore individuals, as the .
cost of repairs this year has been terrific,

DonaldL. Paige was in to sigr his building permif, After much discussion with
Town Counsel,Mr. Paige, andMr. Don Mellor and Selectmen, it was disccvered
that when Mr Paige got his annexation from the planning board they had joined
all his property as ore. His ceeds were produced by Lloyd Herdersop showing
he had separate deeds. One was for the land that he intends to tuild on.

The Selectmen signed the tuilding permit.

Chief Brown came in and gave his repcrt and informed us that he was still
having radio problems.

DiBart Lane was discussed. 1In 1967 the town voted to accept Hiltor Ave. and
Cibart as a package deal as Roger Hilton wculd rot give Hilton Ave unless

DeBart Lane was accepted too. The lane is a classbé road.There was nct any
buildings or the lane untilt1978 when Cames Smith built his house on it.
The Subdivision on this road is under discussion with the planning board.



